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O Come let us adore him, Christ the Lord! Greetings to all. In just a few more days 
we will be celebrating one of the most important day of the year, the birth of 
Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior. Without the birth of Jesus, this entire world 
would be lost. So many people to this day only associate Christmas with Santa 
Claus, presents and wild parties. If they only knew!! It is my prayer that we as 
Christians will help enlighten the world to the true meaning of Christmas. 
We have had a very successful year in UMW, from the celebration of our Annual 
UMW Sunday to our Social Action event, Mission U and our Annual Meeting. 
Many churches have also hosted Mission studies and other UMW projects and 
activities during the year. As this year comes to a close and the new year begins, 
let me personally thank each of you for all that you have done this year and the 
part you have played in making our Louisiana Conference UMW the best that it 
can be! None of this would be possible without U!  
Please keep in mind as we start the new year of 2017 that one of our main focus 
is to make sure that all of our UMW ladies are registered in the National Office. 
This is a new initiative as part of our National Census report. We will need 
everyone to get on board and make this happen. We want all of our units and 
members to be accounted for. Margie Manuel addressed this and did some 
training with myself and the District presidents at our DELT training in October. 



Any questions concerning this can be directed to Margie who is our Conference 
Membership, Nurture and Outreach chairperson. 
I want to take the time to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a safe, happy 
New Year. Remember that Jesus is the reason for the season! Be blessed. 
 
 
Merry Christmas  
Marjorie S. Franklin 
Louisiana Conference UMW President 
 

 


